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	Geneva, 12 December 2007

	Ref:
	DM-07/1054
SG/TSB
	To ITU-T Sector Members

	Contact:
	Mr Reinhard Scholl
	

	Tel:
	+41 22 730 5860
	

	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5853
	

	E-Mail:
	reinhard.scholl@itu.int 
	

	Subject:
	World Telecommunication Standardization Assembly (WTSA-08)


Dear Sir/Madam,

In accordance with Article 25 of the Convention of the International Telecommunication Union and Section 3 of the General Rules of Conferences, Assemblies and Meetings of the Union, I have great pleasure in hereby inviting you to send representatives to the World Telecommunication Standardization Assembly (WTSA-08).

Following the kind invitation of the Government of the Republic of South Africa and according to Resolution 77 (Rev. Antalya, 2006) and Resolution 1272 (MOD) of the Council, I have the honour to inform you that the forthcoming WTSA-08 will take place in Johannesburg (South Africa) from 21 to 30 October 2008.

Furthermore, the Global Standardization Symposium will be convened on 20 October 2008, also in Johannesburg.
In accordance with No. 476 of the ITU Convention, ITU-T Sector Members will not be charged separately for their attendance at this WTSA-08.

Under separate cover you will shortly receive the relevant Circular of the Telecommunication Standardization Bureau (TSB) containing information on the organization and arrangements of the above-mentioned Assembly and Symposium.

Yours faithfully,

Dr Hamadoun I. Touré
Secretary-General
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